
 
Table Rock Lodge #680  January 2023 

    
Lodge physical Address: 
54 Kimberling Blvd. 
Kimberling City, MO  65686 
 
Mailing Address: 
POB 426 
Kimberling City, MO  65686 
 
R. W.B. Greg Yoder 
Worshipful Master 
 
Bro. Ray Province 
Secretary 
celticozarksolutions@gmail.com 
Phone (C) 501-693-6141 
 
Lodges in the 43 District 
     Meeting Nights    
Billing’s 2nd Tues. 7:00 P.M. 
Branson 1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 P.M. 
Forsyth 2nd Thur. 7:00 P.M. 
Friend 1st Tue. 7:30 P.M. 
Sparta Friday before the full Moon 
at 7:30 P.M. 
 

 
Installed Officers of 

Table Rock Lodge #680 
2022-2023 

 
R.W.B. Greg Yoder  W.M. 
Bro. John Quick                S.W. 
W.B. Harry Mackey  J.W. 
R.W.B. Richard Weibel     Tres. 
Bro. Ray Province  Sec. 
W.B. Ross Anderson  Chaplain 
Bro. Jack Elvin               Mar. 
Bro. Bill Bainter               S.D. 
Bro. Paul Luce              J.D. 
Bro. Ryan Guth                   S.S. 
No appointment              J.S. 
W.B. Chester Warren      Tiler 

 

 

District Deputy Grandmaster Visit January 10, 2023 

R.W.B. David Colignon, D.D.G.M. Of the 43rd District will 
make his annual visit to the Table Rock Lodge 680 on 
Tuesday January 10, 2023. He will be with us for dinner and 
our stated meeting. Please plan on coming out and visiting. 
We have had a good 2022 and we are looking forward to 
sharing our work with our D.D.G.M. 

Upcoming January Breakfast 

One of the necessary functions we do each month is our 
Sunday All You Can Eat Breakfast held the second Sunday of 
every month. This event allows us to raise money for the 
lodge maintenance fund. Over the past year, the cost of food 
has been a challenge, but we have been able to hold on at the 
$10 per person price we  charge now. 

What is really needed are people to come and eat!  When we 
can average around 60, it makes for a good event that lets us 
make around $300 per month to help with our costs of 
maintaining our lodge. So come on out and get good food and 
good fellowship! 
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8th – Pancake Breakfast 8a.m. – Noon. 
Price $10 

10th  – Stated Meeting Eat 6:00 p.m. 
Work 7:00 p.m. D.D.G.M Annual visit. 

16th – Practice 6:00 p.m. 

23rd  – Stated Meeting. Eat 6 p.m. 
Work 7p.m. 

30th – Lodge Practice 6p.m. 

Franklin Delano Roosevelt 
Our Famous January Mason 

Born January 30, 1882 Initiated 
October 10, 1911 Raised  Died April 
12, 1945Franklin Delano Roosevelt 
was born on January 30, 1882 in Hyde 
Park, New York. Roosevelt became the 
32nd President of the United States in 
1933. He was initiated into the 
fraternity of Freemasons at Holland 
Lodge No. 8 in New York City on 
October 10, 1911. Eighteen years later, 
he became a 32nd Degree Scottish Rite 
Mason, and later, a Noble in the Cyrus 
Shrine Temple, AAONOMS in Albany, 
New York, and a Prophet of the Tri-Po-
Bed Grotto, MOVPER. Roosevelt also 
made Honorary Grand Master of the 
Grand Lodge of Georgia and the Order 
of Demolay. Franklin Delano Roosevelt 
was called from labor on April 12, 
1945. 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet our Officers 
This month W.B. Robert Fuqua will introduce us to Bro. Ray Province, 
our Lodge Secretary. 

Follow John as he will lead the way in an easy going attitude and a 
demeanor that says I am all MASONS; I want to help you. 

Brother Ray Province is very new to our lodge, and Freemasonry. He 
was raised to the sublime degree of Master Mason on November 11, 
2021.  During that time he has served as our Senior Steward for the 
previous year.  This year, he is filling some big shoes left by R.W.B. 
Barry Jenkins as the Secretary of the Lodge. 

Bro. Ray comes from a family of Masons and members of the Eastern 
Star in Fairview Heights, Illinois. He was a Demolay in the local lodge 
there, serving several positions up to Senior Counselor, until he left for 
college. College life became too much to continue onward. As for 
many, life, marriage and a family took away time to become a Mason. 
But he is very thrilled to be here now. Bro. Ray is also a dual member 
with Forsyth Lodge No. 453, where he is the Junior Deacon this year. 
Ray belongs to our local Eastern Star also, where he is the chaplain this 
year. 

Ray works as a Project Manager and consultant in the Healthcare IT 
world.  He enjoys competitive axe throwing, playing Warhammer, and 
brewing beer, wines and Meade. He is currently opening a new 
brewery in Seymour Missouri with his partner, W.B. Shane Thomas 
from Strafford Lodge No. 608. 


